
The Quarterly Give-Away Is Saturday 8:30-11:30
As you go through your closets, cupboards, and pantry getting out your decorations,
what are you finding in there that should be gotten rid of. Well set it aside and bring
it to the Give-Away. What you may not value at all could be someone else's treasure.
So collect those items and save a trip to the thrift store. Just bring it to the Give-
Away. The Give-Away is Dec. 21st. The dates for 2014 are:

March 22, June 28, September 27, December 20th

Note these dates on your calendar.
You don't need to donate to come see what is available. You may find the perfect
Christmas gift for that hard to buy for person on your list. Both new and used
items are donated to the Give- Away. So remember if it is taking up valuable space
that could be better used for another purpose move it to the clubhouse Dec 21st for
the Give-Away. Hope to see you there. If you need help to Transport items to the
clubhouse call Jeanne for assistance 488-2672.


